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STATEMENT ON U.S. v. JOHN A. GOTTI

"In light of the circumstances, the Government has decided
not to proceed with the prosecution against John A. Gotti.
Accordingly, today we submitted a proposed Order of nolle
prosequi to the Court. The Order has been approved by the
presiding United States District Judge, and thus the prosecution
of the case has ended. I would like to commend and thank the
many dedicated law enforcement agents, prosecutors, and staff who
worked vigorously on this case," said PREET BHARARA, the United
States Attorney for the Southern District of New York.
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